
El Dorado Rod and Gun Club January Notice

Election Reminder
2nd call for Nominations

This is a reminder that our 60-day call for nominations will be held on Monday, January 11, 2016 at
Denny's Restaurant, 99 Fair Lane, Placerville, California. We held our first nominations in December
and the nominations are:

PRESIDENT:              Letty Baumgardner
VICE-PRESIDENT:     Jim DePiazzy
TREASURER:             Bob Conover, Michael Worley
SECRETARY:              Mickey Razy

DIRECTORS:              Dick Cox, Ed Driscoll, Tim Lombardi, Chris O'Keeffe,  Si Russell,
                                    Marshall Seaborn, David Verry

As mentioned in our communiqué in December, The Board of Directors voted to postpone the Club’s
annual election to March 14, 2016 to provide the proper notification to the membership, per Bylaws
Article XI, Elections.

Nominations will be accepted at our regular meetings on January 11, February 8, and March 14, 2016.
The current officers and directors of the Board have agreed to extend their terms until the results of
the upcoming election on March 14, 2016 are announced.

Annual Banquet
is almost here!

Our Annual Banquet will be held Tuesday,
January 19 at Cold Springs Golf and Country
Club. Tickets are going fast! You can
purchase tickets from any Board of
Director, officer or online via PayPal.
www.edgrc.com                                            
    
 
We still have tickets left for some of the
main prizes as well. They can also be
purchased from any Board of Director,
officer, or online. Need not be present to
win! But you better hurry they too are
going fast!
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Our New and Improved Website is up and running

Yes our new website is up.... however we are still "under construction" in some areas. (And we have
lots planned so bear with us during this time.) We are however, very pleased with the result so far and
happy to have heard some of your great comments. If you have any comments or concerns you would
like to share feel free to drop me a line at edrgc.president@gmail.com 

It is with a very heavy heart…

I am very sorry to have to tell you that one of our very dear friends and long-time members of the
Club, and a great supporter of the shooting sport has passed. Our dear Bob Howard passed away on
December 31, 2015. His family was by his side. Our deepest condolences to his wife Nilva and his son,
daughter and entire family. We will miss him more than words can say!
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